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In lessons, we expect that everyone will try their best and behave very well. Teachers will deal with
any issues in class as they usually would. Teachers will use the new S (sanctions) & P (positives)
behaviour system, issuing warnings and encouragements to students to make the right choices.
Break time detentions will run daily and contact will be made with home via Classcharts and the
subject teacher or Pastoral Leader. (Please note: parents will be written to separately regarding the
S&P and Classcharts systems).

All pupils will be made aware of the rules and expectations when school returns after lockdown. We
know that pupils will need reminders about following routines, both in lessons and around school
and that things may remain a bit different for them. However, we expect pupils to try their best to
adhere to the behaviour policy. This includes any instructions/policies which have come about as a
result of COVID 19: adhering to year group bubbles, following one way systems, regular
handwashing and socially distancing from staff where possible. Any pupil who is intentionally not
following the guidance, and puts the safety of other staff or students at risk, will be dealt with very
firmly as per the S system.



